
Hi everyone, 

With summer coming to an end, It time for us to finish off any last minute yard work, start chopping 

firewood and prepare for the fall and winter that lay ahead. This upcoming season will certainly be an 

interesting one as we still continue to navigate through this “new normal” that COVID-19 has brought 

with it. To help ease some potential winter blues this year (especially with physical distancing in place) 

myself and Council have made the decision to open the Whitney Forum to the public once again under 

new modified COVID-19 precautions. 

 

All of our precautions have been laid out in a concise packed named the “Whitney Forum Game Plan” 

which can be found and downloaded on our website under the Whitney Forum page. Physical copies can 

also be obtained at the facility itself. This package highlights all the new do’s and don’ts while in the 

facility which includes new protocols such as mask wearing, hand sanitizing and physical distancing. 

Included in the package is also a map that marks the separate entrance and exit doors we will be using 

during this time. 

 

I understand that getting accustom to these new changes will be a process. Just know that these 

precautions are in place so that we can still enjoy our rink safely. Until public health officials say 

otherwise, these precautions will be in place for the foreseeable future. For now, let’s just be grateful 

we can access the rink this year and make the absolute most of it. Looking forward to seeing you all 

safely on the ice this year. Remember, stay safe, stay strong and stay healthy Flin Flon. 


